
2025 St. Christina School Advisory Committee Application  
 

The St. Christina School Advisory Committee meets once a month to support the 
school’s leadership in maintaining and/or revising policy and procedure. Each member 
serves a four-year term.  If you are interested in becoming a member, please fill out this 
form and email it to stchristinasac@gmail.com or print and drop in the St. Christina 
school office in an envelope labeled School Advisory Committee by Monday, May 19th, 
2025.  You must be a registered parishioner of St. Christina Parish to be eligible for the 
School Advisory Committee.  Any application received after May 19th will not be 
considered. There are two open positions on the School Advisory Committee for the 
2025-2026 school year. The winning candidates will be asked to attend the last SAC 
meeting of the year on Tuesday, June 3rd at 7:00pm.  
 
If voting is necessary, the information you submit below will be summarized and printed 
in the St. Christina Church Bulletin during the week of May 25th and June 1st. Voting 
will take place after all Sunday masses on June 1st, 2025. (8:00am, 10:30am, and 
5:00pm)  All registered parishioners are eligible to vote.  
 
Applicant Information 
Name:  
Address:  
Phone:  
Email:  
Current Occupation:  
Are you the parent of a St. Christina School student: YES  or  NO  (Circle or highlight) 
Do you have a signed this school years Code of Conduct*: YES  or  NO  (Circle or 
highlight) 
​ ​ *applies only if you are a parent of a St. Christina School student 
 
Family Information: 
Name of Spouse:  
 
Spouse Occupation:  
 
Name, Age & Grade (current grade) of your children: 

1.​  
2.​  
3.​  

 
 
 

mailto:stchristinasac@gmail.com


Interest in Committee: Why do you want to serve on the School Advisory 
Committee?  
 
 
Additional Information/Qualifications: Please include any relevant information, 
such as organizations you belong to, community involvement, hobbies, etc. 
 
 
 
 
 


